| Y}

POLICE DEPARTMENT

NEWS

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Date: May 11, 2018

“Cop on a Rooftop”
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The 16th annual Dunkin’ Donuts “Cop on a Rooftop” event will take place on Friday, May
18t from 6 a.m. until 12 p.m. During this fundraiser, members of the Lemont Police
Department along with hundreds of local law enforcement officers throughout Illinois, will
stake out Dunkin’ Donuts rooftops to heighten awareness and raise money for the Law

Enforcement Torch Run for Special Olympics Illinois.

Everyone who makes a donation to the Torch Run event will receive a coupon for a free
donut. People who donate $10.00 or more will receive a Law Enforcement Torch Run travel
mug, while supplies last. The mug can be filled at participating Dunkin’ Donuts stores, free
of charge, throughout the day of the event. There will also be t-shirts, hats & pins available
for purchase. All proceeds will benefit Special Olympics Illinois.

Members of the Lemont Police Department and the Lemont Police Academy Alumni
Association will be accepting donations at the Dunkin’ Donuts located at the corner of
Archer and Derby Road and State and 127t Street. During this event the Chief of Police
will be exiled to the roof of Dunkin’ Donuts on Derby Rd. Your donations will ensure that

he is safely returned to ground level.

Anyone wishing to contribute to this event can drop off a check made payable to Special

Olympics, at the Lemont Police Department, 14600 127t Street, Lemont, IL 60439.

If you have any questions or would like to make a contribution, contact Judy Radomski at

(630)257-2229 ext. 2413.

Thank you for your support!

Marc R. Maton
Chief of Police

lemontpd@lemont.il.us
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